
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 5, 1994 

 

 

 

Mr. John Judge 

Committee for an Open Archives 

P.O. Box 6008 

Washington, D.C.  20005 

 

Dear John: 

 

Per our recent conversation, I am sending you transcripts of the Board's April 12, 1994 

and July 12, 1994 public meetings and of the October 11, 1994 and November 18, 1994 public 

hearings. 

 

 

I will let you know when other materials become available. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 5, 1994 

 

 

 

Mr. Gordon Winslow 

Archives Manager 

Dade County 

9350 N.W. 12th Street 

Miami, Florida  33172 

 

 

 

 

 

 Dear Mr. Winslow: 

 

Per our recent conversation, I am sending you transcripts of the Board's April 12, 1994 

and July 12, 1994 public meetings and of the Board's October 11, 1994 and November 18, 1994 

public hearings. 

 

 

Thank you for calling us.  We look forward to working with you as the Board and the 

staff get into records which involve your area of expertise. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

        Press and Public Affairs Officer 



Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street, NW  Suite 208 

Washington, DC  20530 

 

Mr. John Judge 

Committee for an Open Archives 

P.O. Box 6008 

Washington, D.C.  20005 

 


